Ottawa, Ootober 30, 1925,

Dear Mr. Noraud:

I hasten to thank you for your
kind telegram. There have been dia-
appointments in the oampaign and I
very mwh regret that members of the
Bovernrent and their oandidstes guoceed-
4 again in diwerting the minds of &
laxgo portion of our ocuntry from the
real lssves., It is fratlfying, however,
that the Government itself ras heen
ceoisively defaated. :

S8orry Quasbeo 414 not do betcer
but you put up a valiant fight there

against terrible odde. Yessre Curdin

and Beland broke all their previcus
records.,

Very sincerely vours,

P

Luoien Moraud, Eeq ,

Quebea, Que.
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